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July 23, 2007 
 
 
 

 

FCC and IC Confidentiality Request 
 
In accordance with 0.459 & 0.457 of CFR 47, please, accept this letter as an 
official request to have the following kept as confidential for the reference FCC 
IDs STA-IT100, STA-IT300 and STA-IT700. The information provided is for the 
sole purpose of inclusion as exhibits in the Application for Certificate of the FCC 
IDs stated above: 
 
We ask to keep confidential the following TAG (m odel # IT700), Spider 
(model # IT300) and Star (model #IT100) documents: 

• Schematics 
•  Block diagram 
• Operational description 
• Internal photos. Disclosure of the photos will reveal our competition 

proprietary design and manufacturing techniques which differentiate our 
products from those of other vendors. Such disclosure would cause us to 
lose the competitive edge ( This section is only applied to IT700 and IT300).

 
The information contained within is considered as trade secrets and should not 
be made public.  The Spider is typically installed out of people reach (attached to 
ceilings). The TAG is ultrasonically welded and was specially made difficult to 
open. The devices are not consumer electronic devices and as such are not sold 
in retail stores but only to verified customers. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Israel Amir 
CTO 
Remote Play, Inc. 
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